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19 February 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

REMOTE LEARNING: WEEK 6 

As we come to the end of Week 6 of remote learning, I hope that you and your families continue to be safe 

and well.  

 

The First Minister has stated that remote learning is to continue for almost all pupils until at least 15 March 

2021.  However, she has confirmed that some senior phase pupils can return, and we now have an initial 

window in which to bring in small groups of pupils to complete work that cannot be undertaken at home. 

Pupils who have been invited to attend have been notified through Teams and by letter, and details were 

also sent yesterday via our school app.  These can be found on our website under Resources/Remote 

Learning.  In order to comply with government restrictions, we are bringing pupils in on alternate weeks. 

Some pupils will attend from Monday 22 February, while others will not start until Monday 1 March.  We 

will not be assessing pupils for SQA courses on their initial return. 

 

All pupils are required to be in full school uniform and will be registered in class. Pupils will have to wear a 

mask and 2 metre distancing will be in place at all times for all pupils and staff. Appropriate Risk 

Assessments have been reviewed to ensure a safe return for staff and pupils.  

 

The voluntary home COVID Testing Scheme is available for all senior pupils who are coming into school 

regularly. Consent forms and tests can be collected along with a very detailed set of instructions from the 

school office. Details have been sent to all senior phase pupils. 

 

Family learning 

Family learning resources can be found in the Family Learning section of our website (under Resources), or 

here.  On a separate message you will receive our weekly family learning review task, and we’d very much 

appreciate your feedback. 

 

Recent letters  
As always, for your convenience all letters issued in the recent past can be found on our school website, in 

the Resources section under the heading Parental Letters (or here). 

 

As always, please contact myself, Pastoral Care or year group heads if there is anything we can do to 

support. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

Jonathan Graham 
Head Teacher 

http://eastbankacademy.schoolwebsite.scot/resources
http://eastbankacademy.schoolwebsite.scot/resources


 

 

PRINCIPAL TEACHERS OF PASTORAL CARE  

Burns House   Ms McAulay Gw10mcaulaykaren@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 
 

Livingstone House  
 

Mrs Miller Gw10millermaria1@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 
 

Somerville House  Mr Pert Gw10pertmaurice@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 
 

Telford House  
 

Ms Morrison Gw10morrisonlisa@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk  
 

Dalziel House 
                                               

Ms Looker  
 
 

gw16lookerlois@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk  

YEAR HEADS   
   
First Year Mrs Gray Gw18grayelizabeth@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk  

 
Second Year Mrs Brooks Gw10brooksanne@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

 
Third and Fourth Year Mr Dunsmore Gw07dunsmoregavin@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

 
Fifth and Sixth Year Mr Millar Gw10millargreig@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 
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